
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: April 11, 2016

TO: File through Roger White

FROM: Nicola Peterson

SUBJECT: Asotin Telephone Company, Advice No.118
PUC Or. No.2 Private Line Service Revisions

I have reviewed this filing and recommend than an acknowledgement letter be sent. The filing

was submitted on April 6, 2016, and will go into effect on April 7, 2016.

This filing revises Asotin Telephone Company's Tariff PUC Or. No 2, Interexchange Private

Line Services, from a complete concurrence with Qwest Corporation to a concurrence for terms

and conditions to the Company s interstate Special Access tariff and product specific listed rates.

The listed rates provide an offering similar to how they are provisioning the service from a

company-wide perspective.

As there are currently no customers subscribing to this service, there is no revenue impact of this

change.

This filing will not cause the withdrawal of service, or conflict with other schedules.


